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COMPANHIA ENERGÉTICA DE MINAS GERAIS  

CEMIG 
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NOTICE TO STOCKHOLDERS  
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Payments of Interest on Equity and dividends: June 30  
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 
 

 

Cemig advises its stockholders that on June 30, 2021 it will make the following 

payments of Interest of Equity and dividends: 
 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

a) R$ 276,744,000, corresponding to R$ 0.18228802764 per common or preferred share,  

being the first payment of Interest on Equity for the 2020 business year.  
 

This payment will be subject to retention of income tax at 15%, except in the case of 

stockholders exempt from this retention under the current legislation, as advised by 

the Notice to Stockholders of April 30, 2021.  
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

b) R$ 464,329,000, corresponding to R$ 0.30584806747 per common or preferred share,  

being the first payment of dividends for the 2020 business year, as advised by the 

Notice to Stockholders of April 30, 2021.  
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 

Stockholders whose bank details are up to date with the Custodian Bank for Cemig’s nominal 

shares (Banco Itaú Unibanco S.A.) will have their credits posted automatically on the first day 

of payment.  

Any stockholder not receiving the credits referred to should visit a branch of Banco Itaú 

Unibanco S.A. to update the stockholder’s Investor Registry details.  

Payments relating to shares deposited in custody at CBLC (Companhia Brasileira de 

Liquidação e Custódia – the Brazilian Settlement and Custody Company) will be credited to 

that entity and the Depositary Brokers will be responsible for paying the amounts to holders. 

 

 

Belo Horizonte, June 17, 2021. 
 

 

Leonardo George de Magalhães 

Chief Finance and Investor Relations Officer 
 


